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March 6, 2020 
 
Mr. Donovan Anderson 
Chairperson 
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board 
2000 14th Street NW, S400 
Washington, DC 20009 
abra.legal@dc.gov  
 

RE: Application by Sticx for a New Retailer’s Class “C” Restaurant License at 1728 
Wisconsin Avenue NW (ABRA-116203) 

 
Dear Chairperson Anderson, 
 
On March 2, 2020 ANC 2E held its regularly scheduled public meeting, which was properly 
noticed and attended by seven commissioners, constituting a quorum. At this meeting the 
Commission adopted the following resolution by a vote of (7-0-0) with regard to the above-
referenced matter: 
 

ANC 2E has no comment regarding Sticx’s application for new Retailer’s Class “C” 
Restaurant license at 1728 Wisconsin Avenue NW. 

 
Commissioners Joe Gibbons (2E02@anc.dc.gov) and Rick Murphy (2E03@anc.dc.gov) are the 
Commission’s representatives in this matter. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Rick Murphy 
Chair, ANC 2E 


